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The Ben Vernon
Charity Ride

In memory of our dear Ben, who died from Lymphoma in November 2018, we 
are organising 2 charity cycle rides on June 16th.

The Ride
There will be a short route of 5 miles and a longer route of 15 miles, both starting 
from Queens Park, Chesterfield. Both rides are self sufficient.

Get involved...
For further details please visit www.justgiving.com/Victoria-Vernon or find us 
on Facebook events by searching for ‘Ben Vernon Charity Ride’.

We do hope you can join us!
the vernon family


